
From: Melissa Tanner
Sent: 8/25/2015 4:56:26 PM
To: Robinson, Angela; Gist, Kimberly; Haley, Nikki; Anderson, Donna
Cc: 
Subject: RE:   

Angela:   I called the Out of the Home Investigations(OHAN) at 1(803)898-7669. 

 

What happened yesterday put those children in danger.   If that had been me or 
any other mother we would have been charged with neglect and arrested.   I 
have forwarded from person to person…. With no answers as to what the policy 
is.   Your local office should know what the policy is.   Again it is a case of the 
right hand does not know what the left hand is doing.

 

If those two questions asked below are policy,  they need to be changed asap. 

.

Please have someone contact me as soon as possible 

 

Kind Regards.

 

(864)201-5984

 

From: Robinson, Angela [mailto:Angela.Robinson@dss.sc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 4:39 PM
To: Melissa Tanner; Gist, Kimberly; Anderson, Donna
Subject: RE: 

 

Ms. Tanner I am sorry about the confusion as to who to call. I am not familiar 
with Doug as there is no Doug who works in this county office. 

If you have any questions regarding the regulations and policies of a daycare, 
please call Day Care licensing at 1-800-637-8550 as that department is not 
located in the county office.



If you would like to make a report regarding Miss Tammy’s Little Learning 
Center, please call Office of Out of Home Investigations(OHAN) at 1-803-898-
7669.  

I can have someone call you if you would like to provide me with a number to 
reach you. 

 

Angela Talley Robinson

Spartanburg County Director

South Carolina Department of Social Services

(864) 345-1102

Please do not use this email to make a report of Abuse or Neglect. To make a 
report of Abuse or Neglect please call 864-585-1445. 

 

From: Melissa Tanner [<mailto:MTanner@ghs.org>] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 3:59 PM
To: Gist, Kimberly <Kimberly.Gist@dss.sc.gov 
<mailto:Kimberly.Gist@dss.sc.gov>>; Anderson, Donna 
<Donna.Anderson@dss.sc.gov <mailto:Donna.Anderson@dss.sc.gov>>; 
Robinson, Angela <Angela.Robinson@dss.sc.gov 
<mailto:Angela.Robinson@dss.sc.gov>>
Subject: RE: 
Importance: High

 

I have called your office today spoke with Doug and asked the questions below.   
Due to an incident that happened yesterday with Miss Tammy’s little learning 
center. 

 

Question:  

Is it again DSS policy/reg for a daycare to remove child from a hot broke down 
bus.  


